
                                                                                                                                               
 

 1-800-859-3186 
 

mhswi.com 

December 14, 2015 
 
 
Dear Cenpatico Provider, 
 
Providers prescribing paliperidone tablets and antipsychotic drugs will require prior 
authorization effective November 15, 2015.  Generic paliperidone tablets are considered 
a non-preferred drug and will need to meet clinical justification.  
 
For additional information regarding prior authorization, claims and/or appeals, please 
refer to the Forward Health Update #2015-57 on the Forward Health website 
www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/WIPortal.  
 
If you need additional assistance, please contact provider services at 800-947-9627. 
We appreciate and value your partnership with Cenpatico and thank you for being a 
Network Provider serving the members of MHS Health WI and the Medicaid members 
of Network Health Plan.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cenpatico 
Network Management 
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